Nomination Letter





Hello Cathy and Diana,

The DSYSA Executive Committee has selected Tyson Joe and Bryant Scheppler to represent DSYSA on the Parks and Recreation Commission. Tyson leads our Baseball programs and Bryant leads our soccer programs. These are the two largest sports programs we have that utilize the city parks consistently. Both of these gentlemen are well acquainted with the parks system and with Andrew Binz (and his team). We feel they will contribute a lot to the commission as fitting representatives of DSYSA, as the city continues to grow.

Both are included in this email, feel free to contact them directly for any additional information you may need.

Thank you,

Joe Wright Vice President, DSYSA